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Hello

This has reference to the DA2023/0130 organic waste transfer station.

As a resident of this suburb I have grave concerns for a project like this. As this area is a
high density residential area and also that street being such a vital or arterial passage, the
negative impact will be enormous. Recently there has been such a huge development at the
top of the street and this itself will have a humongous impact on the traffic flow and on top
of this development ??

Furthermore, this waste transfer station in the midst of a busy residential area is most
certainly going to cause an environmental impact. Previously this area could have been
industrial, but now the residential areas are expanding and are virtually within this
development site. I think there needs to be more thought and discussion before proceeding
with such a project.

Personally,for me as resident of this suburb, it is a NO.

Thank you and appreciate more patience and understanding before an approval is given.
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